


May God ease their pain and give them  
peace and strength. We pray especially for  

Margaret Tunney, Michael Arnett, and  
all who are ill in our parish family. 

We pray for our sick 

We pray for all who have died, especially  
Wai Fee Kwan, Donata Colonna and  

Maria Romeo. May they find rest and peace 
in their eternal home.  

We pray for our departed 

TUES. Jan. 18  7:00 pm + Nenita Zapanta req. Irene Martinez 

WED. Jan. 19  7:00 pm  Mass 

THUR. Jan. 20  8:30 am  + Donald Greer req. Whelan family  

FRI. Jan. 21   7:00 pm   Mass 

SAT. Jan. 22   5:00 pm + Roger Lai req. Victoria Leung   

SUN. Jan. 23  9:00 am + Matteo Giuliano req. Maria Giuliano 

SUN.  Jan. 23 10:45 am Mass for All Parishioners 

SUN. Jan. 23 12:30 pm Mass 

Mass Intentions 

Tuesday to Friday: 9 am to 4 pm 
Saturday: 10 am to 5 pm 

OFFICE HOURS 

Mail: 10411 Bayview Avenue,  
Richmond Hill, ON  L4C 3P2 
Credit card  |  Pre-Authorized Giving 
For more information visit:  
www.olqw.com/donation 

Thank you for your dedicated support. 

Support Our Parish 

Our  Lady Queen of the World |  | 

The Week of Prayer for Christian Unity is 
an annual ecumenical celebration. 

Christians around the world are invited to 
pray for the unity of all Christians, to 

reflect on scripture together, to participate 
in jointly-organized ecumenical services, 

and to share fellowship. It takes place from 
Jan. 18 to Jan. 25. The 2022 theme,  

“We saw the star in the East, and we 
came to worship him” (Mt 2:2), was 

prepared by the Middle East Council of 
Churches, based in Beirut, Lebanon.  

Join Cardinal Thomas Collins and a wide 
representation of Christian leaders to pray 

for the restoration of full visible unity 
willed by Jesus Christ for the Church, on 

Sun. Jan. 23 at 4 pm. 
All are welcome to attend in person or watch the 

livestream on Facebook at:  
www.facebook.com/TorontoArmenianChurch.  

For details, please visit: https://bit.ly/3Gm0CZj  

Week of Prayer for  
Christian Unity 2022 

We thank all our youth who entered 
our Keep Christ in Christmas contest 

organized by the Knights of Columbus. 

Our panel of judges is making  
their final decisions and we will be  

announcing the winner’s names  
in the coming weeks.  

Keep Christ  
in Christmas 

Creativity 
Contest 

As we comply with the current enhanced 
provincial restrictions, our parish requires you to 
register if you want to attend Mass in person.  
You can register by: 

 Clicking “Register Now” on the homepage of 
www.olqw.com  

 Tapping “Mass Sign-Up” on myParish App 

 Calling the office at 905-884-7006 

In-person meetings are currently suspended and 
all ministries are meeting virtually. 
We continue to follow all public health masking 
and distancing protocols to ensure the safety of 
all those attending our Liturgies. 

Registration now required  
to attend Mass in person 

http://www.facebook.com/TorontoArmenianChurch
https://bit.ly/3Gm0CZj


Mariology Workshop 
Saturday, January 15, 2022 

9:30 am to 1:00 pm 
Presented by: Dr. Josephine Lombardi, 

Associate Professor, Systematic and 
Pastoral Theology, Director of Lay 

Formation  

With all the new restrictions and changes, 
we need God's grace and the comfort of 
family and friends to accompany us.  
One way to stay connected with others is by attending our next 
workshop to learn more about Our Lady and how she intercedes on 
our behalf, accompanying us on our faith journey with prayers and 
love. If you are interested in learning more about Mary’s role in 
salvation history, including the Church’s belief regarding Mary, 
please join us for this workshop. Dr. Lombardi will be focusing on 
biblical accounts, Marian dogma, and new developments in the 
area of Mariology. This workshop is timely since Pope Francis is 
encouraging us to place ourselves under the protection of Mary. 
This is his recommendation for 2022. 
For more information or to register visit: 
https://staugustines.on.ca/events-listing/mariology-ejnpn 

The Kid’s Bulletin: A fun way for our children 
to learn about their Catholic Faith every week.  
https://thekidsbulletin.com 

Loyola Press Family Faith resources:  
https://www.loyolapress.com/catholic-resources/
family/ 

Family Faith:  
Resources for your family’s faith journey 

We need catechists for our Liturgy of the Word  
with Children, Confirmation and First Communion 

programs. Please share your wonderful gifts to 
serve our parish family. If you would like to help 

please email olqueenoftheworld@archtoronto.org 
Thank You! 

2022 Offertory Envelopes are here! 
 Please pick up your 2022 parish envelopes in the Narthex. 
Kindly write your name, address and phone number on the 

first envelope. Please contact the office for any changes.  
If you are not registered or are a new parishioner, pick up a 

blank box of envelopes from the Narthex and fill in a 
registration form. Put your name, address and phone number 

on the first few envelopes you use. 

 

 

 
 

FORMED is a wonderful website that has been 
called a “Catholic Netflix.” FORMED has inspiring 
movies and video based studies, audio talks and e-
books from the Church’s most gifted speakers and 
authors, for all ages. FORMED, helps us grow in 
our faith and share the Gospel with others. 

It’s EASY and FREE to sign up for FORMED: 

1. Go to https://formed.org/signup 

2. Enter our parish name or postal code, click Next 

3. Enter your name and email address  - That’s it! 

4. Want access on the go? FORMED is also 
available on MyParish App. 

Great resources on FORMED for all ages:  
ChildrenYouth Movies Faith at Home

Daily and Weekly: 
This Week on FORMEDDaily Reflections 

Pope Francis launches the Synod on Synodality 
Pope Francis has launched the Synod on Synodality, an 

ambitious two-year global process of listening to the faithful. 
“Synod” means “walking together on the road.” With the 

Synod on Synodality, Pope Francis is asking every Catholic to 
help discern what the Holy Spirit is telling us at this moment 

as the Church enters its third millennium. Your participation is 
incredibly important for the success of the Synod, so we 

kindly ask you to complete this survey, accessible from the 
Archdiocese of Toronto website. 

Our new Bible Study has begun. 
We are blessed to have over 80 participants! 

We look forward to a fruitful study. 

https://watch.formed.org/kids-1
https://watch.formed.org/youth-programs
https://watch.formed.org/movie-night
https://watch.formed.org/faith-at-home
https://watch.formed.org/this-week-on-formed
https://watch.formed.org/formed-daily-reflections
https://www.archtoronto.org/en/outreach/news/archdiocesan/the-synod-on-synodality-share-your-thoughts/
https://www.archtoronto.org/en/outreach/news/archdiocesan/the-synod-on-synodality-share-your-thoughts/





